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I am pleased to submit the manuscript entitled, “A study of needle sticks and other sharp injuries among dental undergraduate students” for your consideration.  This is the first study from the UAE dealing with sharp injuries. 

As required in the submission guidelines of the International J of Infection Control I hereby warrant the following to be true:

1. The author warrants that the manuscript submitted is the original work of the authors. 

2. The undersigned authors transfer all copyright ownership of the manuscript to the IJIC in event that the manuscript is published.  

3. The undersigned authors guarantee that the article is original, and is not being considered for publication in another journal.  

Thank you for considering this manuscript.

Yours sincerely

Dr Mohamed A Jaber

